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10 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We are excited to be able to share with you the details of our summer 2023 end of year trip for 
year 6.  
 
To celebrate all their hard work, we have been able to book tickets to see the theatre production of 
Disney’s Lion King which is being performed at the Birmingham Hippodrome. 
 
This will be an amazing experience for the children and an opportunity that doesn’t come around 
very often. We will be going to the afternoon performance on Tuesday 18 th July. We will eat lunch 
while we are out on the trip and expect to return to school at around 5pm – more details will be 
sent out nearer the time. 
 
School will be subsidising this trip so we are only asking parents to contribute £24 towards the 
cost. You can book your child’s place by logging onto their ParentPay account. There is an option 
to make the payment in installments if you would find this easier. If you would prefer to pay cash at 
a PayPoint then please speak to Mrs Crathorne in the school office and she will give you the 
barcode. 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
 

 
 
Miss Luff 
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